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CIRCULAR	TO	PARENTS	OF	CLASS	IX	ONLINE	LIVE	CLASSES		
Dear	Parent,		

Greetings	from	Indian	School	Muscat!!	

At	this	time	of	unusual	difficulty,	the	wholehearted	support	given	by	the	parent	community	in	conducting	
online	classes	is	well	appreciated.		

We	started	online	live	webinar	classes	on	Thursday,	9th	April	2020	for	Class	IX	and	on	Monday,	April	13,	
2020	for	the	students	of	Class	XI.	After	a	few	teething	issues	related	to	the	network,	the	online	live	classes	
are	going	on	very	well.		
We	appreciate	your	participation	in	the	Parent	Orientation	Programme.	With	reference	to	your	request	to	
have	regular	classes	 for	the	students	of	Class	IX,	we	are	all	set	to	conduct	online	 live	classes	on	Google	
Classroom	for	the	students	of	Class	IX	from	Sunday	to	Thursday	starting	from	Thursday,	30th	April	2020.	
You	are	requested	to	follow	the	guidelines	to	attend	these	online	live	classes.		
Procedure	to	access	these	classes	for	Class	IX:	

• The	link	for	joining	the	live	classes	will	be	sent	to	your	school	e-mail	ID	and	you	need	to	activate	in	
your	Google	Classroom	as	per	the	schedule	given	for	your	class.	You	need	to	go	to	your	Classroom,	
click	on	 the	 link	and	attend	 these	online	 live	classes.	You	need	 to	 remain	 in	 the	class	 till	 all	 the	
classes	get	over	for	the	day.	

• These	live	classes	will	also	be	recorded	and	uploaded	in	the	Google	Classroom	for	future	reference	
and	revision.		

• Besides	these,	assignments	and	quizzes	will	also	be	posted	by	the	teachers	and	students	should	do	
them	regularly.		

• A	demo	Session	will	be	conducted	on	Monday,	27th	April	2020	for	the	students	of	Class	IX	to	
familiarize	them	with	the	live	sessions	as	per	the	timing	given	in	the	time	table.	

The	 students	 are	 required	 to	 be	 cautious	 while	 using	 this	 platform	 as	 it	 is	 meant	 only	 for	 teaching-
learning	process.	They	are	 strictly	 instructed	not	 to	use	 the	 chat	box	 for	passing	any	personal/private	
message,	or	try	to	upload	any	document	or	video	without	the	teacher’s	consent.	Stringent	action	will	be	
initiated	against	those	who	violate	these	instructions.		
As	 this	 initiative	 is	 taken	 for	 the	 first	 time,	 it	 is	possible	 that	 things	might	not	work	as	desired	due	 to	
various	factors.	However,	we	request	all	to	be	patient	and	we	seek	the	cooperation	of	every	student	and	
parent	to	use	the	facility	provided	to	the	best.		
The	schedule	of	the	online	live	classes	for	Class	IX	is	shared	separately	and	this	will	be	followed	
from	Thursday,	30th	April	2020.	

With	warm	regards,	

	
Dr	Rajeev	Kumar	Chauhan		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Principal		 	


